
Search begins for Tourism Northern
Ireland board members

The Department for the Economy (DfE) has launched a public appointments
competition for five members of the board of Tourism Northern Ireland (TNI).

New GP contractor for Grove Medical
Practice, Belfast

The Department of Health can confirm that a new GP contractor has been
appointed for Grove Medical Practice in Belfast.

Major event application process for
Ebrington Square and St Columb’s Park

A new application process for major events held in Ebrington Square and St
Columb’s Park will open today.

Emergency Review of Community Pharmacy
Services Announced

The Department of Health is establishing an emergency review of community
pharmacy services in Northern Ireland in light of the ongoing pressures
facing the sector.
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Road improvement scheme B176 Killough
Road, Downpatrick

A £362,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on Killough Road Downpatrick will
commence on Monday 5th December 2022.
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